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San Jose Schools receive Bomb Threat
Early this morning there was a bomb threat from an individual
made on three south San Jose Schools.

The three schools were Oak Grove, Santa Teresa High Schools
from East Side Union High School District and Gunderson High
School from San Jose Unified School District.

Both East Side school’s administration immediately followed
appropriate procedures and notified the San Jose Police
Department and Mr. Ric Abeyta, Assistant Superintendent of
Student Services and Safety.  All appropriate measures were
followed immediately to ensure the safety of the students and
staff of each school.

Mr. Ric Abeyta responded immediately to both schools sites and
communicated back to Superintendent Bob Nuñez and District
Administration that Oak Grove High School and Santa Teresa
High School had been cleared by the San Jose Police
Department, Public Safety Commission, and Oak Grove and
Santa Teresa Administration.  Oak Grove and Santa Teresa
students and staff were back in class and the normal business of
the day was proceeding.

All communication in regards to Gunderson High School should
be directed to San Jose Unified School District Administration.

All additional information and inquiries should be directed to
Mr. Ric Abeyta, Assistant Superintendent of Student Services
and Safety at 408.347.5330.
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